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October 11, 1995

>-

Mr. D. R. Gipson
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
The Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI' 48166

SUBJECT: NRC INTEGRATED INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-341/95011 1

Dear Mr. Gipson:

1This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. A. Vegel,
C. O'Keefe, and others of this office from August 18 through September 22,
1995. The inspection included a review of activities authorized for your

' Fermi 2 facility. At the conclusion of the overall inspection effort, the
findings from each inspection were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed report at an integrated inspection exit.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within i
'these areas, the inspections consisted of a selective examination of

procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and'
observation of activities in progress. The purpose of the inspection effort
was to determine whether activities authorized by the license were conducted
safely and in accordance with NRC requirements.

The inspection revealed some improvements and weaknesses in performance.
Improvements were noted in inter-organizational coordination and
communication, with a particular strength being operations taking charge and
setting priorities for other organizations with respect to addressing plant
equipment problems. However, the degraded material condition of some balance ,

of plant systems, especially the General Service Water system, and the !
Inumerous equipment problems that occurred this inspection period indicate that

continued emphasis on the importance of aggressively monitoring and
maintaining plant systems appears warranted. You are encouraged to identify ,

potential' problems or declining trends in equipment performance and correct j
'them prior to them self disclosing in failures.
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D. R. Gipson -2-

No violations of NRC requirements were identified dur.ing the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this. letter, and it's enclosures, will be placed in the NRC's Public Document
Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

/s/M. J. Jordan, Chief

M. J. Jordan, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 7
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